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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
It was so wonderful seeing so many of you at Back to School Night last night! I could talk
about the joys of 4th grade all day, so I appreciate you taking the time to listen to me talk
about something I love. I hope you were able to leave with a little bit of a better picture of
what the year ahead will hold!
Since the kids will have to listen to me teach them for the whole rest of the year, I thought
I would let them have a turn teaching each other before handing the mic back over to me!
Students completed Math “expert projects” where they chose a topic they felt confident
in, and taught the class how to do that skill as a refresher before we jump into curriculum
next week. Students also spent time in Social Studies creating a collaborative Google
Slides presentation on the 5 themes of geography, which they will be presenting next
week. 
Walk-To Placements begin next week. You will receive an email from me this weekend
explaining if your child is walking, and where they will be walking for that subject. If you
have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 2

National Parks PassUpcoming Tests:

Math: Mid-Ch. 1 Quiz, Thursday 9/21
Reading: Spelling Test, Friday 9/22

Week of
September

11th

Our first Mass of the school year
is next Wednesday (9/20)! Our
class will be singing in the choir! I am
so looking forward to seeing them
lead the congregation in song, and
would love for you to join us!

I mentioned at Back to School Night that
4th graders get a free National Parks
Pass for their whole 4th grade year! If
you are interested in signing up for a pass
for your child, there is a link on our Google
Classroom. 

Let the adventures begin!

First Mass!


